
 
Published Wednesday, October 26, 2022, 4:30pm 

By Kresta Dundas 

  

Rolling Hills Country Club announces it will host the Women’s All Pro Tour Championship Tournament in 

August, 2023.  

  

The future stars of women’s golf are returning to the birthplace of the LPGA for the second year in a row. The 

2022 event was such a huge success, the WAPT has asked Rolling Hills to host the Championship 

Tournament in August 2023.   

 

What makes this tour so special is the ability to bring Women’s Professional Golf back to the birthplace of the 

LPGA and doing so in the Club’s 75th year is even more remarkable. Rolling Hills Country Club opened in 

1948 when 84 families purchased the site from the Westlink Golf Course. Soon after, Rolling Hills' own rich 

history became a foundation for women’s golf. Many top female players of the day competed in the 1950 

Women’s U.S. Open hosted by RHCC. The LPGA was founded by 13 legendary players during this 

tournament, in the very clubhouse members use today. 

“Rolling Hills Country Club is thrilled to host the WAPT Tour Championship. We could not dream of a better 

partnership in bringing women’s pro golf to the birthplace of the LPGA. The significance for us in hosting this 

event, both for sharing our history and for furthering women’s golf, is something we are so proud of. The Club 

and the community are buzzing about the Heritage Classic!” -David Guy, Director of Golf. 

Rolling Hills will host a pro-am and numerous activities throughout the week in order to showcase the next 

future stars of women’s golf, and the community will have an opportunity to meet and interact with the players. 

  

About The WAPT 

The Women’s All Pro Tour is the nation’s leading developmental tour for the aspiring Epson and LPGA stars 

and is the “Official Qualifying Tour” of the Epson Tour. 

  

Each tournament emulates an LPGA tour week; practice rounds, parties, clinics, pro-ams, and a professional 

golf tournament. Fields are filled with recent college grads, conditional Epson Tour, and conditional LPGA 

players. Its primary goal is to provide more opportunities for women to advance in professional golf. 

  

“We have a great opportunity to host this event and to welcome players from many different countries to our 

community. This is a great way to not only showcase Rolling Hills Country Club, but Wichita, Kansas.” -Rob 

Little, General Manager. 

  

The 2023 Championship Tournament dates will be August 3rd—August 6th. We hope that you can share with 

us in this historic occasion and help support and grow not only women’s golf, but the surrounding junior 

programs and community as well.  For more information on details of the tournament, sponsorship and 

advertising opportunities, contact Kresta Dundas, Marketing and Membership Director, at 316-722-4273, 

kdundas@rollinghillswichita.com   

Link to WAPT Press Release here. 
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